

Holy Family Catholic High School

Virgin's Lane, Thornton, Liverpool L23 4UL. Tel: 0151 924 6451 Headteacher: Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH

Thursday, September 04, 2025

Dear Parent,

Year 11 GCSE Parent Information Evening on Thursday 18th September 6.30 – 7.15pm.

Your child is entering the final year of their GCSE programme, and we would like to invite you to an information evening next Thursday to ensure you remain informed and involved throughout this important stage of their education.

During the session, we will share key dates for the year ahead, as well as research, advice, and helpful resources to support you and your child in navigating the months to come. The presentation will cover:

- how to prepare for mock examinations,
- how to access and interpret information through the Pupil Progress App,
- how to make use of the careers guidance and college application support available
- information about the Year 11 Prom.

We will also direct you to further sources of information that may be useful along the way. We look forward to welcoming you in the main hall, and your son or daughter is very welcome to attend the presentation with you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K Parker, Deputy Head Teacher

Mrs H Holt, Year 11 Progress Leader